
Reminder: Your Credit Card Spending Limit 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. This is a friendly reminder that your current credit card 

spending limit is [Spending Limit Amount]. As of [Date], your balance stands at [Current 

Balance Amount]. 

Please remember to monitor your spending to avoid any overdraft fees or declined transactions. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss your spending limit, feel free to contact us at 

[Customer Service Phone Number] or [Customer Service Email]. 

Thank you for being a valued customer! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Company Name] 


